
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Section 50 transfer of insurance policies from Centriq Life Insurance Ltd to OMART Ltd 
 
An out-of-cycle ORSA report for the transferor 
 
19 June 2023  
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to comment on the requirement of completing an out-of-cycle ORSA report as 
part of the proposed Section 50 transfer of certain policies from Centriq Life Insurance Company Limited 
(“Centriq Life”) to Old Mutual Alternative Risk Transfer Limited (“OMART Ltd”).  
 
The effect of the change to the risk profile as well as the impact on Centriq Life’s solvency coverage ratios 
are not material. An out-of-cycle ORSA is therefore not required, however the impact of the transfer has 
been documented as part of the company’s annual ORSA process.  
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